
SEPTEMBER 2023 
 
On the 6th of September I attended the monthly meeting using Google Meet; 

VFW Auxiliary 5452 Ontario.  Later that evening I attended the Line Officer meeting with 
GoTo. 

On September 8th with Linda Fisher we went to visit the Harney County Museum 
in Burns Oregon where a Ladies Auxiliary of the Veterans of Foreign Wars is on display; 
unfortunately the old uniform is no longer on display. 

On the 9th of September; Linda Fisher and myself went to District 10 Spring 
meeting in Prineville, Oregon at Dexter Fincher Post #1412. Where their four Auxiliaries 
were present. 

To date it has been a great month; let us hope that Oregon continues to shine. 
 


